MVPC Happenings....

July Communion Offering: The Communion Offering for July is for school supplies for the
Community Assistance Center (CAC) and other agencies that assist needy children. A $40 donation
to CAC allows them to purchase school supplies wholesale and provide each student with a
backpack filled with appropriate items for each grade level. If you prefer to purchase school
supplies, those will be given to Stirred Up Ministries and the International Women's House (a
shelter for homeless women and children).

Checks may be placed in the offering plate any Sunday in July or left in the church office. Please
write “CAC school supplies” on the memo line. Other donations {pencils, erasers, notebook paper,
composition books, writing pens, markers, backpacks, etc.) may be placed in the outreach bin at
any time during this month. Thank you for your generosity!

Family Promise: Family Promise is with us at Mount Vernon from JULY 7 to JULY 21. We still need
your help! Please go to the link below to see how you can help with our two-week hosting session.
Contact Barbara Bruce or Moira Speirs with any questions. Go to https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/70a044baeab2cabff2-july to sign up. Thank youl!

Summer Pichic & Ice Cream Social: Join us July 14, 2019 at 5 pm for fellowship, dinner and fun
games! We will also be honoring Rev. Susan Haynes as we say farewell.

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your requests
to prayerrequests@mvpchurch.org or call the church office at 404-255-2211.

The Stephen Ministry, after Commissioning today, welcomes referrals. Please contact our
pastor and Elizabeth to initiate a referral.

The Church Directory for 2019-2020 will be coming out August 25th. If you have any changes to
your address, email address, or phone number(s), please email your updates to Jill
at jill@mvpchurch.org or indicate the changes in the worship attendance books on Sundays.
Deadline is August 19. Thank you!

July 7, 2019



Presbyterian Women: Presbyterian Women will not meet until September. Meanwhile, have a
wonderful summer!

Our Summer Newsletter is available in the Narthex or on the church website.

Sunday: July 7

11:00 Sunday Activities
Childcare: (Sanctuary Building, Room 120, Infants-K)
Adult: Feasting on the Word (Chapel-Sam McClurg)
Psaim 30 A Shout of joy
Focus: Aduits will join with the psalmist in giving thanks for God’s transforming

deliverance.
Financial Update
Week of 6/24-6/30 Year to Date 2019 2019 Budget
Member Giving $60,478 $310,708 $542,000
Loose Offering $401 $7,399 $5,000
Total $60,879 $318,107 $547,000

If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings, weekly email,
or Good News please email them to Terri Clayton, terri@mvpchurch.org.




